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March 29, 2020 

 

Dear Parents & Guardians, 

 

I am reaching out to our school community as we continue instruction with our online/digital learning program tomorrow, 

Monday, March 30. Please click on the link below to see my message. 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1KGxUbPY0BvTcmQ7JT_YeKAPHPDS1c-l1/view?usp=sharing 

 

A couple things to note as we make the shift from a face-to-face/brick-and-mortar program to an online one: 

 

 Monday, March 30, 8:00 a.m., the principals in each building will send an email to parents outlining what the 

online program will look like in their respective buildings. 

 Monday, March 30, 9:00 a.m., teachers will begin to post assignments and reach out to students (Grades 3-12).   

 Elementary (K-2) teachers will connect directly to parents through email to share instructions 

 Curbside food service for qualifying free/reduced families will continue throughout the school closure 

 For those who do not have Internet access in the home, arrangements have been made to help provide access or to 

continue instruction in a non-digital format. Please call the following number and follow the voicemail 

instructions if you still do not have Internet access in the home and have not reached out to us: 412-221-4542, 

Ext. 862. 

 Go to www.southfayette.org to see all communications and other information concerning the COVID-19 crisis. 

 Please review the SFSD Parent FAQ Sheet posted on the COVID-19 resource section of the South Fayette 

School District website. 

 

We will continue to keep the community updated as the COVID-19 situation evolves. We appreciate your support and 

flexibility. I am proud of our community, who always steps up in times of crisis. 

 

Be safe and well. 

 

Warmest regards, 

 

Dr. Ken Lockette, Superintendent of Schools 
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